
 

 
Autumn Term 2023 

Hi everyone! Here’s an update on what we’ve been 
up to in the Safer Schools and Youth Engagement 

Teams this Autumn Term 2023. 

If you have any comments or questions  
about the newsletter, please email 

sspteam@norfolk.pnn.police.uk 
Norfolk Constabulary Safer Schools Team 

 

 

 

  

 

E-Scooters - These continue to be popular gifts but please be aware of the law around E-Scooters. 

Privately owned ones cannot be used on public roads or parks. Click here for more information.  

New mobile phone? Tablet? Laptop? Keep your children safe online by learning about apps they 

are using and checking in with them about what they are doing online. Further information about 

online safety can be found on the National Online Safety website here and on the CEOP Education 

website here. 

 

 
Safer Schools Twitter 

@SaferSchoolsNfk 
STAY UP TO DATE WITH 

NORFOLK SAFER SCHOOLS 

National Police Instagram 

yourpolice.uk 

Keeping your property safe! Don’t let criminals ruin your Christmas. Ensure Christmas presents 

are out of sight, whether in your car, or in your house. Be mindful of how you dispose of 

packaging materials. Make sure they’re hidden away in your general or recycling waste. Thieves 

target homes where they can see expensive gifts have been bought.  

New bike? Get it registered with www.bikeregister.com . That way, should you be unfortunate 

enough to have it stolen, it will be more likely to be recovered. 

 

 
Norfolk Constabulary Facebook 

Key Messages - As always, Safer Schools Support Workers, Hazel and PJ, have been working hard to ensure our key safety 

messages are delivered to all students in Norfolk secondary schools. We have updated the resources for this year and have 

already delivered 99 sessions: 

Year 7 - Online Safety Awareness - 34 sessions delivered. 

Year 8 - Drugs and the Law - 25 sessions delivered. 

Year 9 - Understanding Violence / Grooming and Child Sexual Exploitation -23 and 5 sessions delivered respectively. 

Year 10 - Abuse in Relationships - 12 sessions delivered. 

We’ve received some great feedback from teachers: 

“Fantastic presentation. Very informative.” “The pupils always enjoy the sessions and interact well.” 

Online Key Messages - Where necessary, we have delivered some of our Key Messages online. This has ensured that children 

who are home-schooled have been able to access the sessions. 

Careers Assemblies and Workshops - Deputy Chief Constable Megicks and Recruitment Advisor, Amy Stanton, along with Safer 

Schools Police Officer, DC Smith, delivered careers assemblies and workshops at Kings Lynn Academy and Springwood High 

School. We hope to see the names of some of the students who attended these sessions on application forms in the future! 

Healthy Relationships and Consent - Safer Schools Police Officer, DC Proctor, has delivered lessons around healthy 

relationships with students at Sewell Park Academy. She has really enjoyed enhancing the PSHE curriculum and being able to 

have open and frank discussions with students about this tricky subject. 

Crucial Crew - We have attended 3 Crucial Crew events where we have spoken to 1548 year 6 pupils about sharing content 

online. We even had a very important visitor, Mayor of Great Yarmouth Penny Carpenter, in attendance at the sessions in 

Caister.  

Hate Crime - During Hate Crime Awareness Week in October, we delivered 4 webinars for year 5 pupils. We looked at the ways 

in which we are different and what makes a crime a “hate crime”. Around 3000 students took part in these events - that’s 1000 

more than last year! 

We also continue to provide local Beat Managers with resources to deliver in schools around a range of subjects, including the 

law, online safety and respecting each other and our communities. 

Christmas Safety Messages! 

What we’ve been up to this term! 

mailto:sspteam@norfolk.pnn.police.uk
https://www.norfolk.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/advice-escooters/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.bikeregister.com/

